
 

Response to Global Citizen campaign on the Gavi Alliance 
replenishment 

 
Thank you for getting in touch, as part of a Global Citizen campaign, about 
the upcoming Gavi Alliance replenishment to fund the 2016 – 2020 
strategic period.  
 
I believe the Gavi Alliance plays a crucial role in the effort to end 
preventable child deaths.  Since its establishment in 2000, Gavi has 
proven itself to be a high-performing organisation that delivers tangible 
results.  As you rightly note, Gavi averts millions of future deaths across 
the developing world and has been a major contributor to the decline in 
child mortality globally. The UK has been the leading donor of the Gavi 
Alliance since its inception in 2000. 
 
The UK continues to be a strong supporter of the Gavi Alliance.  We are 
working closely with Gavi and the host country, Germany, in the run up to 
the replenishment conference and are currently considering our own 2016 
– 2020 pledge. 
 
I strongly welcome your interest in the Gavi replenishment and look 
forward to working with civil society, parliamentarians and others to make 
this next replenishment a great success. 
 
 

JUSTINE GREENING 


